
From:  James Owczarski 

To: tmacdo 

Date:  2/7/2005 11:12:26 AM 

Subject:  Opening a file 

 

The Staff Nurses Council contract for 2004-2006, which was approved by the Common 

Council on December 21, 2004, file number 021155, included a change in the 

automobile mileage reimbursement. In order to implement this change, Chapter 

350-183-7.a-2 needs to be amended to reflect this change. 

 

The change was that effective January 1, 2005, the city will increase the mileage 

reimbursement rates for mileage driven on City business from 20 cents to 21 cents 

per mile for monthly mileage driven between 1 znd 200 miles and from 31 cents 

to 36 cents per mile for monthly miles driven over 200 miles. 

 

Therefore, we request a file be open for the necessary ordinance amendment. The 

fiscal impact of this change had been included in the fiscal note with file 021155. 

 

I wll be also sending a hard copy letter regarding above. 

Betty 

 

 

============================== 

FROM: 

Betty Schraith 

Labor Relations Officer 

Department of Employee Relations 

City of Milwaukee 

Room 706, City Hall 

200 E. Wells St. Milw.,WI 53202 

414-286-2358-phone 

414-286-0900 fax 

eschra@milwaukee.gov  


